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Babysitting Night! 

The volleyball team is hosting a babysitting night TONIGHT! Cost is $10/child, and you may 
drop off any time after 5:00. Pick up is at 9:00. Dinner is provided. Sign-up when you arrive! 

Volleyball and Soccer Games 

The soccer and volleyball seasons are about to start! An updated game schedule was sent 
home via Schoolworx today. It is also available on our website “Sports” page. If your child 
is playing on one of the teams, their sports forms and fees must be turned in before the first 
game on Tuesday. 

ABCS Revival 

This coming Thursday, September 12, the high school and junior high will be attending the 
annual ABCS revival at Shenandoah Bible Baptist Church! Permission slips were sent home 
yesterday. Please ensure that your child turns in his permission slip by Thursday morning. 
Lunch will be provided for the students and staff attending the revival! 

ECS Fall Fest and Auction 

Our annual fall auction is coming up on Saturday, October 5! Every family is requested to 
help out in some way for this special event that raises money for our school. If you have not 
already turned in your “Auction Volunteer” form to the office, please be sure to do so as 
soon as possible! We are also excited to be hosting a yard sale on Thursday, September 
26 and Friday, September 27, starting at 7:00 AM both days. We are now accepting 
donations for the yard sale! Please contact the office for more information about donations. 

In-School Retreat 

Yesterday and today we held our annual in-school retreat for 7th-12th grade! The students 
always look forward to this special time. This year they were able to hear powerful 
preaching, play gym games together, attend a field trip to Mikie’s ice cream and enjoy a 
delicious lunch provided by the school on both days. We always encourage the students to 
develop relationships with each other and the staff, and this retreat is a great way to do so! 

Long’s Donuts Fundraiser! 

Do you love fresh, delicious DONUTS? Next week, order forms will be sent home so that 
you can order your Long’s Donuts by the dozen (or half dozen)! The volleyball team is 
hosting one last fundraiser to raise money for equipment, so we hope you’ll support them! 
Your co-workers and neighbors would love it if you gave them a dozen, too! Please keep 
an eye out for the order forms and turn them into the office at your earliest convenience.  

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, September 10 – Soccer and Volleyball Games (Away at Mechanicsburg @ 4PM) 

Thursday, September 12 – ABCS Revival (7th-12th grade only) 

Friday, September 13 – Volleyball Game (Home against Frederick @ 4PM) 
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